
St Pancras Catholic Primary School 
Autumn Term 1 Newsletter  1 – 18th September 2023 

In St Pancras, we are loving and kind, we pray and we play, we learn and      

explore through our faith everyday.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was certainly not the start to the term that we were expecting with the     

arrival of inspectors.  The children did us proud in coping with not only a 

new classroom and new teachers, but inspectors in and out of their class-

rooms as well!   

We are in the process of recruiting leadership roles for the children, we are 

looking to recruit new Mini Vinnies and new Anti-bullying ambassadors.  

We will also be holding elections for School council members and electing 

our new House Captains.  There is some further information below to help 

your child/children decide if they would like to apply for a role. 

I am pleased to inform you that St Pancras has been awarded Gold for the 

School Games mark. 

God bless. 

Warm regards,  

Lucille Martin 

       

 

Our Gospel Values 

Creativity                   

Courage                        

Forgiveness                                  

Generosity                    

Humility                          

Joy                                   

Perseverance            

Stewardship 

Head of School          

Mrs Lucille Martin 

Assistant Head teacher 

Mr Ross McGill 

SENCO                           

Mrs Rebecca McGill 

Our Classes 

Rainbows   Miss Aldous             

           Mrs Iannelli 

Class 1    Mrs Thackeray                     

Mrs Nwafor                  

Mrs Durston                   

Class 2            Mrs Veitch                                              

Ms Hughes                       

Ms Abbott  

Class 3      Mr Grimwood                       

Mrs Harvey  

Class 4       Mrs Crowther 

Mrs Tella                           

Class 5               Mrs Jones  

Mrs Smith                      

Mrs Katkuniene 

Class 6               Mr McGill  

Ms Borley   

Administrative Officer       Administrative Assistant      Business Manager                    Caretaker                                            

Miss Furzer      Mrs Ransom         Mrs Pettit               Miss Matuziene 

 

                                                               

TERM DATES  2023-24 

Inset days: Monday 4th September 

Tuesday 5th September 

Pupils back:  

Wednesday 6th September 

Half term: 

Monday 23rd October                             

to Friday 27th October 

Term ends: 

Wednesday 20th December 

We will be doing a Harvest    

collection for FIND—Families 

in Need Food bank in Ipswich.   

 

 








